
 

Friends & Community Partners, 

When COVID hit just over one year ago, we did not know what to expect.  We thank God for partners 

like you who stood alongside us to help care for our neighbors experiencing homelessness. Your support 

has enabled us to more than double our impact over the past two years as we responded to the growing 

need in our community together. As I've personally read these stats it's reminded me of our shared 

community ethos that what happens to one of us impacts all of us.  

 

Thank you for caring! 

 

Kevin Pounds 

Executive Director 

 

 



 

 

 



We're excited to introduce you to Erin Regan, who will start as 

ANEW 's new Director of Development on May 3!  Erin is a 

homegrown Vermonter who comes to ANEW with years of development 

experience including work with the American Cancer Society.  She 

will be leading our annual fundraising plan and continue 

cultivating relationships with community partners like you.  Her 

experience, vision, and contagious energy make Erin an 

incredible addition to the ANEW Place staff team! 

 


